

TERM 3 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 4 AUGUST 2023



SOUTH WEST FESTIVAL GIFT HAMPERS

The South West Festival is just weeks away and we really appreciate the support of the whole College Community to ensure the success of this year's event.

We are asking families to donate a range of items based on year groups to help make up our 'themed' gift hampers. It is a fantastic opportunity to get the kids involved in selecting some special goodies to showcase creativity.

Each year group in Junior School has been assigned a category of items to cover across multiple gift hampers, however Senior School students are more than welcome to participate. If you are wanting to participate, please visit student reception to pick up a bag to fill with items.

Please note that you do not need to give more than one bag per family and that second hand items are not excepted.

For more information, please email community@thac.nsw.edu.au

Gift Hamper SWF 2023 flyer.pdf